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Dear Customers

On the 7th Novemeber 2023 there will be cradle maintenance at St George’s Tower meaning that some
connections will be disturbed by drop outs and slower speeds whilst work is carried out. We apologise for the
inconveneince this work is out of our control unfortunately.

Kind Regards

XPON Support
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